
THE PIKES PEAK AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS (PPACG) was established to ensure that 
municipalities and counties across our region have a standard table for collaboration. Our work involves 
identifying regional challenges, developing data-informed strategies, and creating partnerships that 
transcend political boundaries.

The Quality of Life Indicators program reflects exactly that kind of regional coordination.  
It provides a shared set of measurements that help leaders across sectors understand how we’re doing  
as a region, where we are falling short, and where collaboration is needed most.

At PPACG, we believe that effective governance begins with shared understanding. The QLI report 
offers a critical tool for regional planning, resource allocation, and program development. We’re proud 
to support it and work alongside partners committed to making data-driven decisions for the good of all 
communities, large and small, across the Pikes Peak region.

Sincerely, 

Andrew Gunning
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Pikes Peak Area Council of Governments


